
2010-2011Your Rates
Did you know, GST will apply to your 
Rates at an increased rate of 15.0% from 
1 October 2010?

Early payment, in full, of your 
Rates could save you 1.6% 
by avoiding the increase on 
subsequent instalments.

Waitomo District Council would like to remind ratepayers that the first 
rates instalment for 2010/11 is due on Tuesday 31 August 2010. 
If you have any queries regarding your rates payments 
please contact our friendly Customer Services Centre 
on 0800 932 4357 or (07) 878 0800.


